
 
 

USW 1005 Bargaining Update. Tuesday June 21/22 
 
 
Your Negotiating Committee continues to bargain in good faith 
with Stelco with the goal of bringing you a contract that we can 
recommend for ratification.  
On Monday June 13/22, 96.1% of the membership voted in 
favour of strike authorization. Wednesday June 15/22, we 
applied for Conciliation. Currently we are not in a legal position 
to go on strike and the Company is not in a legal position to lock 
us out. 
Please be aware that we will be working past the June 30/22 
contract expiry date under the same terms of the current Basic 
Agreement. 
We thank you for your continuing patience and support. 
 
 
Yours in Solidarity, 
 
USW 1005 Negotiating Committee 
Ron Wells, Jim McColl, Tony McLaughlin, Dennis Van Meer & 
Brad Job 


